
As your district’s 
foodservice partner, Opaa! 
Food Management is 
committed to serving safe 
and nutritious meals when 
school resumes this Fall.

We place safety as our top 
priority in order to protect our 
students, staff, and workers. 
Since Covid-19, we have 
trained our staff on various 
topics such as proper 
handwashing, proper way to 
wear gloves, wearing masks/
face coverings during prep and 
serving, 4 step disinfect/
sanitizing process, as well as 
social distancing in our food 
preparation centers.
We will work in conjunction with 
your school district to assess 
the wellness status of our staff 
before they enter the building 
each day and have measures in 
place should an employee 
become symptomatic to 
COVID-19.
We are also working with 
local health authorities to 
meet the requirements within 
your county.
All meals will be freshly 
prepared in the kitchen and 
safely packaged in 
containerswith lids.

This will promote an additional 
layer of food safety, as it limits 
contact exposure between 
foodservice staff and our guests.
Opaa! is working with district 
administration to determine 
how meals are served, 
whether in the classroom, 
cafeteria, or meals that are 
picked up curbside or delivery. 
Your local Opaa! foodservice 
staff is prepared to deliver on our 
promise to serve safe, nutritious 
meals.
If you have any questions 
regarding the child nutrition 
program, please feel free to 
reach out to your local Director of 
Nutrition Services.
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OPAA! CORE VALUES

Act in the best interest
of the students, schools  
and communities we 
serve.

Be honest ineverything  
we do.

Have a passion toserve  
others.

Commit to continuous  
improvement.
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